
W A S H I N O T O N  

June 2.4, 1961 

Dear Dr.  von Braun: 

This will  acknowledge wit11 thaillts your valu- ,. 
able letter;-bf Junc 20, in response to the Vice 
P res iden t ' s  rcqucs t  for your  views on com- 
munication and meteorological satel l i tes .  

Your thoughts on these iniportant ma t t e r s  are  
grea t ly  appreciated. 

E. C. Welsh 
Executive Sec re t a ry  

National Aeronautics and Space Council 

Dr.  Wernher von Braun 
Direc tor  
George C, Marshal l  Space 

Flight Center 
Huntsville, Alabama 


